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8th July 
‘Get SMart’
Presentations of new technology for Dyslexics
Last year our first Technology event was so successful that we are running another one.  Come along and find out about computers, useful apps and even pens that speak to you along with other clever technology designed to aid with reading and writing for anyone with learning difficulties
There will be plenty of time to get hands on and try out apps and games to help you decide which one is best for your child.
Come along and get information on our Saturday Schools, technology facts, useful resources, support and more…
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	10.15 - 12.30
Demonstrations start 10.30
────
At
St Bees School
management Centre
────

All welcome
────

£2 donation
────
Light refreshments provided
WEst Cumbria Dyslexia Association
Help line
 07704 326 452

Charity no 1010118
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www.dyslexiawestcumbria.co.uk
